
May 23, 1978 

Mr. & Mrs. Khajag Tchakerian 
207 East 74th Street 
New York, NY 10021 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Tchak rian: 

Your generous donation of $5.00, given on the occasion of the 
lOth anniversary of the consecration of St. Vartan Armenian 
Cathedral, is greatly appreciated. 

We know you share the joy of being part of the spiritual center 
for our people in this country. 

With prayers, 

Fr. K~ajag Barsamian 
Acting Canon Sacrist 
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